
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING 
September 1, 2021 

 
 
Opening Prayer 
 
Attendees:  Fr. Nic, Fr. Seth, Michael Case, Joe Reis, Deacon Jack, Katie Wohrle, Deacon Mark, Jim 
Martin, Chris Jermann, Mike McKay, Bob Davis 
 
Agenda: 

1. June Minutes:  
a. Approved. 

2. Reviewed Reports:  
a. Number of registered parishioners for BAA was questioned. Katie Wohrle will 

investigate. 
3. Old Business: 

a. Parish Directory – photos are still in progress. Deacon Mark will work with Katie Wohrle. 
4. New Business:  

a. Need new Vice Chair as Matthew Waldman has left to pursue seminary. Mike McKay 
will do it in the interim. Need to determine how to recruit new members going forward. 

b. Church Interior Refresh – Father Nic needs to meet with Facilities to determine what 
needs done to achieve the right aesthetic and right materials for durability. Requested 
input from the council on their thoughts on additional changes. 

c. Budget - An alternative to bingo income is becoming a customer of All Star Gaming. ASG 
manages instant gaming machines which are set-up in various locations and we receive 
a stipend from the machine profits. We have joined their customer wait list until instant 
bingo game supplies are available (likely next year). Need a committee to brainstorm 
ideas on fundraising in the interim. In addition, created new subcommittee to 
brainstorm fundraising activities to replace Bingo income. Members are Mark 
O’Loughlin, Mike McKay, and Michael Case.  

5. Father’s Report:   
a. Father Nic and Father Seth have been updating the rectory to make it more of a home. 

Looking forward to meeting all the families. 
 
Next Meeting: October 6, 2021 


